
Qwest Communications 
250 Bell Plaza, room 1603 
Salt Lake City, Utah   84111 
801-237-7769 
 
 
James B. Farr 
Manager - Utah Regulatory Affairs 
 
 
June 16, 2006 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Judge Steven Goodwill 
Utah Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, Utah  84111 
 
Re:  Docket No. 06-049-40 
 
Dear Judge Goodwill: 
 
During the hearing on Tuesday, June 13, Qwest was ordered to provide additional data 
and documentation regarding a non-responsive fiber based collocated CLEC in the 
Ogden Main and Provo Central Offices.  Attached is the highly confidential information 
responsive to the order.  Qwest also sent by overnight mail on Thursday, June 15, a copy 
of the same highly confidential information to the Joint CLECs and will hand deliver a 
copy to the Utah Division of Public Utilities today.  This information has been provided 
to the other parties pursuant to the highly confidential provisions of the protective order 
in this proceeding.  Also, for purposes of the hearing, this information has been identified 
as Highly Confidential Joint Exhibit 2.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
James B. Farr 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
Docket No. 06-049-40 

 
I hereby certify that on the 16th day of June 2006, I served this letter on the following 
people: 
 
Hand delivered and email: 
 
Julie Orchard 
Commission Administrator 
Utah Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
 
Michael Ginsberg 
Assistant Attorney General 
160 East 300 South #500 
Heber Wells Building 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
mginsberg@utah.gov 
 
 
Mail and email: 
 
Gregory J. Kopta 
Davis Wright Tremaine LLP 
2600 Century Square 
1501 Fourth Avenue 
Seattle, WA  98101-1688 
gregkopta@dwt.com 
 
 
Dated this 16th day of June 2006. 
 
 
Qwest Corporation 
 
 
 
_________________________________ 
 
James B. Farr 
Room 1603 
250 Bell Plaza 
Salt Lake City, Utah  84111 
Telephone:  (801) 237-7769 
Facsimile:   (801) 237-6542 
Email:  james.farr@qwest.com  


